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Date:  Monday, May 18, 2020 

Reference: UNDPIRH-202005-RFQ-09-Provision of Solar System 

Subject: Clarification Letter 1 

Deadline: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Please be informed that, further to inquiries from prospective Offerors, we are sending both the 

clarification request received and the respective UNDP response to all Offerors and posting on relevant 

procurement websites in accordance with our standard practices.  

 
Clarification Note: 

No: Question Answers / Corrections 

1 It is stated, that the intentional suppliers are 
encouraged and not limited to apply and at the 
same time it is requested: "Registration of the 
company in Georgia since 2016”. Please clarify? We 
are XXX-based international company, but we don’t 
have any registration in Georgia. 
 

Please be informed that this is a National 
Competition open to international companies 
who are registered in Georgia as per the ToR 
requirements.  

 

All other terms and conditions remain the same. 

 

Thank you and best regards, 
 

Procurement IRH Istanbul 

UNDP Europe & CIS 

Istanbul Regional Hub, Turkey 
www.eurasia.undp.org  
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